
Small Business of the Month!
Thank  you  Paulding  Chamber  of  Commerce  for  naming  us
Paulding’s Small Business of the Month!!! We are extremely
grateful!!!At A&M Office Supply and Furniture, as well as our
online marketplace CLOSEOUTSFORLESS.COM, we offer a variety of
brand  name  products  at  a  fraction  of  the  original  retail
price! From Office Supplies and Furniture, to Health & Beauty
Aids,  Janitorial  Products,  Household  Cleaners,  Holiday
Decorations, Paper Products and MORE, A&M and Closeoutsforless
have what you need and will save you money.A&M Enterprises,
the parent company, has been in business in Paulding County
for 20 years! Our retail store has operated as part of our
warehouse for many years, but over the last 10 years we have
grown  our  online  marketplaces  on  Amazon,  eBay,  and
Walmart.com. Over the last year we have grown to ship over 500
packages per day!!! We have grown from less than 10 employees
just two years ago, to 22 employees to date! We would like to
thank Paulding County Patrons for all of their support over
the years! That is why we continue to remain open to the
public, and, are currently looking to build a larger retail
location in the next couple of years right here in Paulding
County.

https://amofficesupply.com/small-business-of-the-month/
http://closeoutsforless.com/?fbclid=IwAR1pFN7H3lPpOen-m6A9hqbAAmFKqqpZmEnvJRoKA3Nfaa0Toup-IX7plwQ
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2FWalmart.com%2F%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR2MS6cFM9YxLiWGaT42fopezumkzqmk8ueZgqfRpD2MsPUOI0_ihnRJR7A&h=AT2jqWM_j6-6ei9GgVNjYN12e91RQeiZrDSiD8PShwBlO1hoq_kMGOGRyVeozYnz7T5V12CbUjiq_X5MriPGnQFfWRWB8XpUH5c9z2CqREAv5NlNGs1aWSjLr9Ev2mUl8g&__tn__=-UK-R&c[0]=AT2tTpYWoag-sSpti_JXS-TP7Oajv7jXJQZD56rXsNubZVD1S6TNRelZk24VzMDUJeKcQ5o1xZ3gK8YfCBpejzX640Maas2P94FLEN6H2pIxyYR6ixv3HomYeHl-m_cPp0Q11_NIU7OItHI-s4YOv4B2CZTPkwfAfU0yFuGxmwv_vRPQfK1vbQ6EF9LUMSaMYzKEQPs
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